
 

 

 

 

 

Monday 6th July 

 

 

Dear Parents/Careers of Year 6 Children 

 

 

I really did not expect to be writing this letter in July not having Year 6 back at 

school. I really thought we would be ‘back to normal’ however this is not the case. 

 

As you will have seen from my letter last week we are inviting all Year 6 in for a day 

next Monday 13th July. I am afraid that with all the legislation it is all we can offer but 

it would be fantastic to see them all together, even if only for a day. 

 

We had so many plans but we are restricted. We talked of sleep overs in school, 

discos, parties and Mass. Unfortunately none are possible but we will make the day 

as enjoyable as we can. Even though parents cannot attend we will have some type 

of service in church, a Dominos lunch and hopefully a sports day (a final slip and 

slide!) The children can wear own clothes but bring in shirts to be signed etc. To 

comply with the regulations we cannot be together as a whole group in class but we 

will have them together in church and outside, always safely and at a safe distance.  

 

At the end of the day at 3pm, parents and carers can enter the playground if you 

wish for a final ‘safe’ goodbye. When they leave they will also receive a final report, a 

little gift from us and the refund from the cancelled trip to the lakes.  

 

I do hope to see you all next week, please complete the survey below to assist us 

with the plans. Also if there are any dietary requirements please put them in the 

comments box. https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/_year6 

 

Thank you so much for your support and understanding. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

M Mountcastle  

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/_year6

